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Editorial Note

The papers in this number of GENETICAL RESEARCH have been submitted by his
students and associates in tribute to Professor Tracy M. Sonneborn on the
occasion of his seventieth birthday. A bibliography of T. M. Sonneborn’s writings
is given on page 349. Publication of this enlarged number of the Journal has been
made possible by contributions from colleagues and associates and by a subsidy
from the University of Indiana, whose generosity is appreciated.
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